
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE JUNE 22, 2016  
 PUBLIC UTILITY BOARD MEETINGS 

 
 
Please be advised that the Tacoma Public Utility Board’s regularly-scheduled 
study session and meeting of Wednesday, June 22, 2016, have been cancelled.  
The next meetings are scheduled for Wednesday, July 13; study session at 3:00 
p.m. and regular meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Public Utility Board meetings are usually held the second and fourth Wednesday 
of each month at the Tacoma Public Utilities Administration Building, Auditorium, 
at 3628 South 35th Street. 
 

 
 

Charleen Jacobs 
Executive Assistant 

 
Meeting sites are accessible to persons with disabilities.  Disabled persons requiring special 

accommodations should contact the Executive Assistant at 502-8201 48 hours prior to meeting time. 
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